
Dr. Lomonaco, Director of the Wave Research Laboratory at Oregon State University, states that, regarding the Newberg Pool:
"Shoreline changes are not produced by flooding"
"size and location of multiple waves is significant"
"changes caused by nature are very minor in comparison to the effect of many waves in a single day"
"changes in the river margin are not produced by flooding, they are produced by boats that create instability in the sediment"

This is a Ph.D. scientist making these points.

What more needs to be said?  Please support SB857 to protect our waterways.


